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Provincial:  

• Regular informal meetings/communication with CAUS GOTV Coordinator 

• Regular informal meetings/communication with CAUS Executive Director   

• Regular informal meetings/communication with CAUS Vice Chair  

• Interview(s) for CAUS Website designer role (Dec 1 and 2)  

o We ended up hiring a student from the U of A to redo and fix the CAUS website! 

It was desperately in need of an update, so hopefully this change will make it more 

accessible to students.  

• Institutional Check in with SAMU (Dec 5)  

• Interview for United Way GenNEXT Podcast (Dec 5)  

o CAUS ended up being not the right fit for the podcast they had in mind, however, 

it was still so important to make this connection with a great organization. There 

may be some more chances to collaborate down the line, especially given the 

conversations surrounding the importance of youth voting that we will be having 

in the spring!  

• Institutional Check in with AUSU (Dec 7)  

• GOTV bi-weekly meeting (Dec 7)  

• Weekly CAUS Staff meeting (Dec 7)  

• CAUS Board Meeting (Dec 8)  

• Intro meeting with Website designer (Dec 8)  

• OPEC Meeting (Dec 9)  

o We spent this meeting finalizing the work plan for the spring semester!  

• Meeting with Executives from the Students’ Association of Bow Valley College (Dec 9)  

• Meeting with the new Chair of ASEC (Dec 9)  

• Check in with Ministry of Advanced Education (Dec 16)  

o This was a chance for us to follow up on the conversations we had with the Ministry 

at SAMRU Counterparts!  
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Municipal:  

• Calgary Student Alliance monthly meeting (Dec 1)  

o We talked about the CSA Social media strategy, GOTV, and organizing students 

across the whole city. We also discussed engagement in advocacy for food security, 

affordability, and access to public transport.  

 

Federal:  

• CASA GIRC (Governance and Internal Review Committee) Meeting (Dec 1)  

o We looked at some of the remaining Operating Procedures that still need to be 

revised by the end of the year!  

 

ULSU:  

• ULSU x AUPE Connect (Dec 1)  

o This was a chance to connect with AUPE and see how we could best support 

students in any scenario that might have arisen with the bargaining agreement.  

• General Assembly Meeting (Dec 2)  

• Lunch and Learn: Understanding the importance of prevention of Sexual and Gender-

Based Violence at University of Lethbridge (Dec 6)  

o This was a great opportunity to learn about how we can continue our work 

towards making our campus a safe space for all students.  

• EC Meeting (Dec 7)  

• Meeting with Navitas Executive (Dec 7)  

• Chancellor’s Search Committee Meeting (Dec 12)  

 

That’s all for this month! As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 

su.external@uleth.ca  

 

All the best,  

Samantha Scott  
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